
 
 

 

 

We are hoping to re-open the centre on 

Thursday 3rd September 2020. 

In the meantime we are working closely with the council to 

see how we can best support the local community during 

this health emergency.  

 

If you need help, advice or information please contact. 

Neil     07969 066093 

Louise   07951 353511 

Mashmooma 07494 879612  

Sarah    07494 879613 

 

Further details on dealing with the Coronavirus and the help 

we be offering to our community will be placed on our web-

site:  www.srcdc.org.uk   

 

Neil Binnell, Director, SRCDC 

Sheleagh Llewellyn, Chair of Trustees 

Facebook   @SRCDC         Twitter  @SRCDC_Cardiff 

4th August 2020 

 


